
 

Provision of uniform for nurses: West Rand Health District   
 

Members will recall that the Gauteng Department of Health has not been ready to provide uniform for 

nursing staff in terms of PHSDSBC Resolution 1/2022. Instead, nursing staff members were provided with 

uniform allowance, which was paid annually. 

 

The West Rand Health District held a task team meeting on 23 April 2025 to discuss the provision of 

uniform for nursing staff members in terms of PHSDSBC Resolution 1/2022. This means that the annual 

payments of uniform allowance have stopped. The colors of uniform for nurses will be maroon and white 

with a polycotton fabric texture. Each nursing staff member will receive seven sets of uniforms over a 

period of two consecutive years. The deadline for ordering uniform is 30 April 2025.  

 

Four sets should be ordered for 2025/26-financial year in addition to a mandatory jersey and shoes.  

 

Options are arranged as follows:  

Female option: Skirt and blouse (one set); dress (one set); trouser and top (one set) 

Male option: Trouser and top (one set). There is the option of white or maroon trousers, long or short 

sleeve tops.  

Belts and jackets for both males and females are to be ordered during the 2026/27-financial year 

together with three sets of uniform.  

 

A QR Code or link (attached) should be used to place an order for sets of uniform. Sizes should be 

ordered in numerical value, e.g., size 34 trousers instead of size large. 
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